
From: Laura Dunlop  

Sent: 03 July 2017 17:22 
To: David Johnston 

 
Subject: Tenth programme 

 

 
Dear David 
 
As discussed this morning, I am attaching a copy of the paper we passed to you, together with a formal 
letter in response to your consultation on the topic. 
 
I am also attaching electronic copies of two of the articles I handed over in hard copy, simply because I do 
have them in electronic form and that might save time at the Commission.  The articles from the 
Economist I don’t have in that form. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Laura 
 
Laura Dunlop QC 
Advocates Library 
Parliament House 
Edinburgh EH1 1RF 
 

 


